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  PROPOSED LOCAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN 

 

   A report setting out the main elements of the proposed Argyll and Bute 
Local Development Plan (LDP) with particular reference to the land use 
issues within the Oban, Lorn and the Isles area was considered. 
 

Decision 

 

1. Agreed to recommend to the Council approval of the proposed Argyll 
and Bute Development Plan, Written Statement, Proposals Maps and 
Supplementary Guidance for a 3 month period of public consultation 
commencing Mid-January 2013. 

 
2. Agreed to establish a Short Life Working Group, comprising of 

Councillors Glen-Lee, Hall, Macdonald and MacDougall to look at 
developments in the Oban, Lorn and the Isles area throughout the 
duration of the consultation period and that this Group would provide 
feedback to the department. 

 
(Ref:  Report by Development Policy Manager dated December 2012, 
submitted) 
 

 
 


